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Letter of gratitude to chairpersons and keynote speakers

EJEA Conference 2021 in Kagawa on
Human-centered Sustainability and Innovation for an AI-assisted Future:

New Interdisciplinary Education & Research for the Next Stages in Japan and Europe
22nd ‒ 24th October 2021

2 November 2021

Dear XXX,

Thank you for your great contribution and support given to the EJEA international conference 
2021 which have made the conference a successful meeting of scientists, students and experts 
from academia, industries as well as from public and administrative institutions.
Almost 200 participants from 12 countries listened to seven keynote lectures, and actively 
engaged in discussions during eight workshops with 60 oral presentations ‒ not to forget 12 poster 
presentations by students from Japanese Universities as well as from Kagawa high schools. Three 
days of very interesting and inspiring contributions are now behind us, and we are looking ahead 
to continue and extend the bonds, initiated by this conference. 
The outcome of the conference will be published in two journals （“Frontiers of AI” and “International 
Office Journal” of Kagawa University).
The conference has created the opportunities for joint collaboration and cooperation. 
Also, EJEA cordially invites all participants to join the conference “Innovation and Action for 
Managing Urgent Future Local and Global Issues and Domains in Japan and Europe” that is 
scheduled to be held at the Japanese-German Center Berlin in November 2022!
As the host of EJEA international conference 2021, Kagawa University would like to convey special 
gratitude to your active participation which has made this conference fruitful. We regret that we 
couldn’t welcome you in Kagawa, where beautiful nature and traditions are well preserved, and we 
wish to have the opportunity of welcoming you in the near future.

We hope to see you again soon!

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Kakehi Yoshiyuki
President of Kagawa University

Prof. Dr. Dietrich Albert
Chairperson of EJEA




